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Proposed Schedule Changes for NMDOT Park 
and Ride Bus Service in Southern New Mexico 

 
The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) is seeking public comment on  
proposed schedule changes for NMDOT Park and Ride Bus Service in Southern New Mexico.  
The proposed changes are part of NMDOT’s annual efficiency review of the Park and Ride 
service.   
 
NMDOT has posted the proposed schedule changes at www.nmparkandride.com under Rider 
Alerts and will also take comments on the proposed schedule via email until March 19, 2012, at 
nmparkandride@state.nm.us.  The new schedule will go into effect April 2, 2012. 
 
About NMDOT Park and Ride Gold and Silver Routes 
 
NMDOT Park and Ride’s Gold and Silver Routes provide general public transportation linking 
White Sands Missile Range and Las Cruces, New Mexico, with Anthony and El Paso, Texas.  
Proposed changes to the Gold Route will affect the timing of some runs.  The Silver Route 
schedule will not be changed. 
 
Information on schedules, fares and general information is available by phone at (866) 551-RIDE 
(7433) or on-line at www.nmparkandride.com 
 
About NMDOT  
 
The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) is responsible for more than 30,000 
miles of state highways that carry motor vehicle and truck traffic.  The Department is also 
responsible for providing transit, rail, aviation and highway services for New Mexicans and 
visitors. For additional information about NMDOT visit www.dot.state.nm.us.  
 
For more information contact Manon Arnett, NMDOT Public Information Officer, at (505) 827-
5526.  
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